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THE PROGRESSIVES-HARAMBE, INC. NFP

Friends of The Progressives-Harambe, Inc. NFP:
As details about Coronavirus (COVID-19) become clearer in its impact on life and wellness, we’ve made the difficult decision to cancel our 2021 Fashion Show/Scholarship Fundraiser. We are especially cognizant of the demographics of our devoted patrons.   Our number one priority is the health and safety of our guests, show participants, vendors and members.
We recognize that our time honored fashion show fundraiser is an opportunity to come together for an afternoon of fun, shopping, fabulous fashions and most importantly, awarding academic grants to deserving students, through our scholarship awards program, but safety is our priority.
We plan to increase our social media presence over the next few months.  Please look for us on Facebook at Progressives Harambe Inc., Instagram @progressives.harambe or our website at www.theprogressives.org.
On behalf of the women of The Progressives-Harambe Inc. NFP we humbly thank you for your continued support of our scholarship fundraiser that endeavors to aid the next generation of leaders and emerging professionals to make an impact on the nation.
Please stay safe and healthy!!  We look forward to seeing you at our October 8, 2022 Luncheon and Fashion Show Fundraiser.
Warmest regards,
THE PROGRESSIVES-HARAMBE, INC. NFP

Drunell Langston, President
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